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15 October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Lost Property 

At the moment we have a lot of lost property spread throughout the school which we are 

unable to retain or return to owners as most of it is unnamed.  

We plan to place all lost property in the hall on Friday 22nd October and allow students time 

to find anyting they may have lost. This will also include items left hanging on coat pegs 

throughout the school. 

Unclaimed lost property will remain in the hall and parents/carers are welcome to come in to 

school from Monday 25th – Thursday 28th October between 0900 -1500, to look for items.  

After the 28th October any items unclaimed will be donated to charity. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Paul Walker 

Assistant Headteacher 
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